
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Congratulations 
 

During lockdown, one of our parents – alongside a very small team set up a group to 
help those in need. They supported and continue to support hundreds of families and 

organisations with food, items, and kindness. Out of hundreds of nominations, the 
ALB were shortlisted for the BBC Make a Difference Awards – which they attended 

this week. Despite not ultimately winning the award – to us and the whole 
community, they are the biggest winners of all! 

 

 
 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Poppy in Year 1; Esther in Year 2; Shay in Year 3, All of Year 3 Circles; Kamil, Roman, 
Hayden, Logan and PJ in Year 6 

 

4th Nov 2022 
 
 

When you come out of a deep valley, every view is beautiful   Wim Hof 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Miss Roulston:  

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Musson: 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Torres: 
year3circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Mrs Parker:  

year3squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

 
Mrs Alexander & Ms Rayner:  

year4@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Mrs Aylett and Mrs Frost:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 
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Firefighting in Year 2 
 

This week, Year 2 had Firefighter Kay visit to start 
their topic on Fire!  She helped us to start to learn 

about the Great Fire of London and we 
interviewed her for our Agents of Change 

‘Interview someone who makes a difference’.  Kay 
showed us the equipment and protection that 

helps her stay saw when she is called out on the 
fire engine. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Travelling Book Fair 
 

The Travelling Book Fair are back! This year we’re 
pleased to be inviting back the Travelling Book Fair, 
who will be here on Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd and 
Wednesday 23rd November. It will be cashless, with 

items will be payable via QR code (please bring 
along your phone and bank card if you would like to 

make a purchase).   
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

The school is registered under the Data Protection Act for holding personal data. The school has a duty to protect 
this information and keep it up to date. The school is required to share some of the data with the Local Authority 
and with the DfE. It is parental responsibility to ensure that their details and that of other contacts held on their 

child’s records are correct and up to date. 

Village Lunch 
  
 

We are delighted to share that The Village 
Lunch is relaunching. These will be held at the 
Rowhedge Village Hall on the first Tuesday of 

every month, beginning on Tuesday 15th 
November. ALL who would benefit from a 

warm space and meal are welcome; and will be 
greeted with soup, bread, cake, and hot or cold 

drinks. From young families to the older 
members of the community – if you would like 
to join, please email or call Frank Ward on the 

details below so that they have a sense of 
numbers. If it’s easier – let us know in the 

school office and we can pass it on. There will 
be a voluntary donation box for those who feel 

they can. Please pass this information on to 
anyone you think it would help. 

Frank Ward: 07824367613 / 
frank.ward2@btinternet.com 

 
 

  
 

 

Parent Consultation Evening 
 

We have needed to adjust the dates for the Parent’s 
Consultation Evenings – which will now be held on 

17th and 21st November. We’re sorry for any 
inconvenience this causes. 

 

Keep an eye on School Ping, where appointments will 
be sent home. 
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